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	PRESS RELEASE


Inspections at Václav Havel Airport with no violations of law

(Prague, 20 December 2021) The Středočeský and Prague Inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority together with the Prague Ruzyně Customs Office carried out joint inspections of the departure terminals at the Václav Havel Airport. Breaches of the regulations detected.

After almost two years, the Středočeský and Prague CTIA Inspectorate and the Prague Ruzyně Customs Office repeated their joint inspections at the departure terminals at the Václav Havel Airport, where passengers can only enter after check-in and with a valid ticket. 

The aim was to inspect the extent to which the regulations within the surveillance scope of these inspection bodies are observed there. They found deficiencies, such as discrimination in a restaurant, during the 2019 inspection.

Two restaurants and two shops were inspected within the current inspection, which took place on 16 December 2021. 

In neither case was a violation found. This is certainly good news for passengers using the Václav Havel Airport for their journeys.  

Note: A press release from the inspections two years ago can be found here: https://www.coi.cz/provozovatele-restauraci-na-letisti-vaclava-havla-diskriminovali/ 
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